
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Easter Egg Competition 
The annual Easter egg competition this year will be for the children to design and decorate their egg at home and 
bring in their finished piece on the final day of term – Friday 5th April - to be judged, if they wish to take part. They 
may decorate their egg or use their egg as part of a ‘bigger’ scene. This may be with an Easter theme or 
something completely different!  All we ask is that it is the children’s work with your support if necessary!  There 
will be a small prize for all entrants and a ‘traditional’ bigger prize for the winners in each class. If you would like 
to take your egg home, please make sure you collect it at the end of the day from the main hall. All eggs left after 
the end of the day will be disposed of, as I am sure you will appreciate, the smell when the children return after 
Easter would be unbearable! 
 
Road Safety 
It has been brought to our attention by a member of the public that some children are not appreciating the 
dangers of the roads around our school. It was mentioned about cyclists veering across the road without looking 
and one instance of a ball ending up on the road, closely followed by a child trying to retrieve it. Whilst we do talk 
to the children about the importance of road safety, please can you reiterate this message with your children. It is 
obviously more crucial for those children who make their way to and from school on their own, but all children 
need constant reminders about the importance of road safety. 
  
Class Dojo 
Thank you again to those of you who have downloaded the free app to receive our whole school messages. If you 
haven’t yet done this, please can I urge you to do it. If you have lost the sheet of paper with the code on, please ask 
Mrs Stanton for another copy of the code. Downloading the app and logging in will ensure you are kept up to date 
with important messages that school needs to send out. 
 
Kingswood 
Thank you to all those who have paid all or part of the Kingswood payment. Please can we ask for any remaining 
payments towards Kingswood be made to Mrs Stanton in the school office. Thank you. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
Please note that Year 3 Parents’ Evening will be held on Monday 1st April and Tuesday 2nd April (not Thursday). All 
other year groups will be Monday 1st April and Thursday 4th April. If you have yet to sign up for Parents’ Evening, 
Thursday appointments are still available. 
Bookshop 
Thank you to everyone who came and supported the school bookshop this week. A total of £780 was raised. 
Diary Dates 
Monday 1st April  Parent/Carer Evening 
Thursday 4th April  Parent/Carer Evening 
    House winners’ non-uniform day 
Friday 5th April   Easter egg competition 
    No afternoon Nursery 
    School finished for Easter holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April  School opens for summer term 
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